BANK oF AMERICA

(NIGERIA) LIMITED, LAGOS, NIGERIA

October 14,

Mr. A.D. Dirkzwvager
Assistant Cashier
Bank of America NT&SA
P.0O. Box 1537
Rotterdam, Holland

Dear Adriaan:

I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of your letters dated
October 3 and 4 1974 same as your telex of October 10 in
connection with your work permit for Nigeria., We have duly
submitted our application to the Federal Immigration Officer,
Lagoe in order to obtain the necessary work permit for you

anggyour family. As soon as we receive approval we will

R AR Y immediately send you telex advice in order for you to obtain
£l ~V the wisa from the Nigerian Embassy in the Hague,

Meanwhile, Adriaan, I am enclosing a booklet entitled
"Introduction to Nigeria'. Should you need any other
information please do not hesitate to write to me,

We are all looking forward to seeing you and your family
in Lagos soon,

@ Best regards.
Sincerely yours,
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Al
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/" J.G. Cassar
4;/f Assistant Manager
Operations Officer.
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